2015-2: Inter-RIR Transfer
Policy Proposal



Why is this proposal good?

* If a network needs more IPv4 addresses, the only place to get them is
from the IPv4 Market.

* It is good to register new IPv4 addresses in your “home” RIR (LACNIC)
so you get local support, and you pay only one RIR’s fees.



Proposal is one-way:

Allow networks which:

 operate in the LACNIC region

* have excess |IPv4 addresses in other RIRs

* move that space from another RIR to LACNIC



The original 2015-2 text has been modified to:
 Remove two-way language
* Allow for 12 month use (not 24 months)



